
 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING  

IJmond North Sea Canal Area  

Central Nautical Management  

 
 Announcement No. 35/2023       IJmuiden 9 september 2023  
 
 

Subject: Placing of buoys for Working area Zuiderbinnentoeleidingskanaal (inner approach 

channel to the South Lock) 

 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the State 
Harbour Master, announces the following:  
 
From 02 October, a working area will be established on the south side of the 
Zuiderbinnentoeleidingskanaal (inner approach channel to the South Lock) for the construction of a 
jetty for Rijkswaterstaat (RWS) (kilometre 0.45 to kilometre 0.55). The working area will be marked 
by 2 yellow barrels with lights. 
 
Buoy coordinates 

West: N 52° 27.830580 E 4° 35.949120 

East: N 52° 27.831120 E 4° 36.051420 

This working area will be established until approximately the end of December. 
 
Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations 
Manager at the following telephone number: +31 205 234 692.  
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area Harbour Master of the Port of 
Amsterdam, 
  
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


